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Memo 
To: Mayor Burton and Members of Council 

From: Planning & Development  

CC: Ralph Kaminski, Acting Commissioner 

Date: 13 December, 2024 

Subject: Updated – Oakville Growth Analysis 

 
 
At its Special Council meeting on 29 October, 2024, staff presented the new draft 
Midtown Official Plan Amendment. One of the appendices attached to the report was a 
growth analysis for Midtown, and a high level forecast for the town to 2051. 
 
Staff have continued to work with Watson & Associates Economists Ltd. to make minor 
corrections to the reported unit counts within active development applications in 
Midtown. Corrections were also made to identify that some applications have been 
‘appealed to the OLT’ rather than ‘approved by the OLT’. These changes were made 
both in the body of the report and in Appendix ‘E’ of the report. 

The updated Final Report can be found at oakville.ca/midtown  
 
This memo will be provided in the Council Information Package. 

https://oakville.ca/getmedia/4fc97c8e-6e53-4aed-ae46-62757c71fa69/planning-growth-analysis-study.pdf

